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Dear Hornet Na3on,

As Emporia State University con3nues to move forward, we know that ac3ons speak louder
than words, so beginning this week, and through the remainder of the academic year, you will
hear from various departments about the strategic reinvestments being made in specific
academic programs to provide students with the best educa3onal experience at ESU.

Over the next several months, you will learn about investments that will create new and
enhanced educa3onal and high-impact experiences for current and future students. You will
see addi3onal opportuni3es for students to create valuable connec3ons to their chosen
careers. You will also see resources dedicated to improving facili3es and classrooms.

Con3nue to look for communica3on from your deans, shared governance and other university
leadership about how you can engage and be part of char3ng our path forward.

Watch a short video message from Dr. Brent Thomas, Interim Provost and VP for Academic
Affairs, Dean of the College of Liberal Arts + Sciences.
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